
 

 

 

June 09, 2022 

 

 

All Responsive Bidders: 

 

In response to RFP 627 District Wide Parking Administration & Revenue Collection System, the 

recommendation to the Board of Trustees at the July 12, 2022 Board Meeting will be Phoenix 

Group Information Systems.  The award is based on the most responsive proposal which meets 

the District’s requirements and specifications. 

 

Should you want to protest the recommended award, please complete and return the on-line 

Bidder Complaint Form, found on our website at https://purchasing.vcccd.edu/ within five (5) 

calendar days from receipt of this notice. 

 

Thank you for participating in our RFP process. I hope that you will participate again if the 

opportunity arises. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karina Harding 
Purchasing Specialist  

Ventura County Community College District 

 

 

 

Companies Submitting Proposals 

 

Data Ticket, Inc. 

INET, Inc. dba iParq 

Phoenix Group Information Systems  

Quicket Solutions, Inc. 

T2 Systems, Inc. 

VenTek International 
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